NCRD’S

Sterling Institute of Management Studies, Nerul

Date: 12" September, 2018

NOTICE
All the students of MMS & MCA are hereby

informed that the institute will remain closed
from 13™ September, 2018 to 17" September,
2018 for mid Term vacation. Regular lectures

will commence from 18" September, 2018.

Zok
Dr. Prashant Gundawar
Director



